WOLFEBORO ECONOMIC DEVELOPEMNT COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 25, 1996

REGULAR MEETING

MINUTES

Present: Shirley Ganem, Chairman, Pam Berg, Dennis Plante and Tony Triolo

Absent: Barbara Jackson, Bill Wiebe and Robert Garland

Staff: Robin McNally, Secretary

This meeting was called to order in the First NH Bank Conference Room at 7:33 AM. A quorum was present.

Business Visitation:

Pam Berg reported that the press releases have gone out. The questioners should be back by July 5, 1996.

Business Park:

Tony Triolo reported that he spoke with Paul Skowron and a meeting will be up sometime during the second week of July. A report will be given on the results of the test pits.

Town Planner:

Shirley Ganem reported that the new Town Planner, Rob Houseman has begun his position. The will be a reception held for Mr. Houseman at the Pickney Boat House on July 8, 1996. Invitations will be forth coming.

Other Business:

It was decided that due to schedule conflicts there will only be one meeting held during the month of July. The meeting will be held on the fourth Wednesday, July 24, 1996.

This meeting was adjourned at 8:00 AM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robin McNally, Secretary